

Dear Parents and Guardians

Re: LITTLE CITY ROLE PLAY EXPERIENCE -Wednesday 6th November 2023

Next half term our topic will be 'People Who Help Us'.

To start the topic off in style we have invited a company into school called City Lights. They provide an extensive role play experience for the early years throughout the day, including an example fire station, hospital and a police station

Unfortunately, we are finding that taking children on trips outside of school is becoming increasingly more expensive with the average trip including coach travel being \pounds 15.00. Therefore, inviting this company in to school will give the children a very similar experience and still give them the chance to be a policeman/fireman for the day at a much lower cost of £5.00.

We would like all of Pre-school and Foundation children to take part in this experience so if your child doesn't attend Pre-school on a Wednesday there will be an option to book in for an extra session on the day so they can take part in the experience. Please speak to Pre-school staff if this is something you are interested in.

Paying for the event is very simple. Just log onto ParentPay and you will see the Little City Role Play Experience clearly marked.

If you have any questions regarding this daily experience, please do not hesitate to speak to your class teacher.

Kind regards

Mrs Yeaman

Foundation Stage Teacher